
 
Dear Parents, 
Greeting of the day! 

The last working day for the students of Pre primary section (Nursery, Jr. KG & Sr. KG) will be 

Friday, 12th May 2023. The Summer Break for the students will start from Saturday, 13th May, 2023.  

The School will reopen for the students on Monday, 26th June, 2023 with Summer Timings  

i.e. 9:00am to 12:30pm (Monday to Friday).  

 

To ensure that the students are engaged in learning & revising what has been taught we will be sending 

worksheets assignments (in W.B.) with your ward latest by Friday, 12th May 2023. 

  
Thanking You, 
Regards, 

 

 

 

 

Ms. Archana Pal Singh 

Principal 

CIR/JPS/GEN/0032 

08th May, 2023 


